
Announcements! 

Christmas Events 

Can I take this       
opportunity to thank 
all of you who were 

able to attend either 
our Christmas Coffee 
Mornings in school or 
our Christmas Show in  
St Patrick’s College. 

It is always wonderful 
to have your support. 

 

We also wish to      
express our gratitude 
to the Principal, Mrs 

Catherine McHugh, Mr 
Daniel Kelly [a teacher 
in St Patrick’s and one 

of our parents] and 
the staff, pupils and    

Governors of St     
Patrick’s for letting us 

use their wonderful 
facilities. 

 

Thank you 

School Texting    
Service 

Please remember to 
update us if you have 
changed your mobile 
telephone number. 

Many thanks.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Reviews 

These will commence 
on Tuesday 07       

January and run until 
Friday 24 January.  
They will be held in 

Miss Jordan’s office.  

 

 

Sickness 

To ensure the health 
and safety of all     

pupils, especially those 
most vulnerable,    

parents are asked not 
to send pupils to 
school if they are 
acutely unwell or    

infectious. The advice 
of a GP should be 
sought regarding   

suitable periods away 
from school following 
certain illnesses and 

infections. Pupils 
should   remain out of 
school for 48 hours 
after the last time 

they have experienced 
vomiting or diarrhoea.  

There is information 
from the PHA       

available on the school 
website to help advise 

parents and staff 

 

 Thank you. 

Next Holidays 

 

School will be closed 
on Monday 17 to   
Wednesday 19       

February and will       
re-open on Thursday 
20 February 2020 
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